
IMPORTANT	DATES!	Mark	your	
calendar!	

April	6th-	Dollar	dress	day	
April	7th-	PTL	Meeting	
April	15th-	NO	SCHOOL		
Good	Friday	
April	27th-	PBIS	Assembly	
April	29th-	Dıá	del	Niño	Field	day	

TESTING	DAYS	

AASA	Writing	3rd-6th	Grade	
3rd	and	4th	Grade	Tuesday,	April	5	
5th	and	6th	GradeThursday,	April	7	

AASA	3rd	and	4th	Grade	
April	11th-Reading	Part	1	
April	12th-Reading	Part	2	
April	14th-Math	Part	1	
April	18th-Math	Part	2	

AASA	5th	and	6th	Grade	
April	19th-Reading	Part	1	
April	21st-Reading	Part	2	
April	22nd-Math	Part	1	
April	25th-Math	Part	2

 

ORANGE GROVE
April Newsletter
 THE BEST AND THE BRIGHTEST!

AASA State Testing!  
AASA testing will take place during this month. AASA 
is a  very important state  test that all 3rd-8th grade 
students must take. We have been working really hard 

to prepare for these tests! Due to the importance of  
these tests we are asking you to please make sure that 

your child is attending school daily. It is also very 
important that your child be here on time. We also ask 

to not pick up your child earlier than our dismissal 
time which is 2:30 pm with the exception of  early 
release which is on Wednesdays at 12:00 pm. As 

always we thank you for your continuous support in 
making our children reach their academic standards.  
Our Tigers are the Best and they will Rock the Test!  

MAY THE SCORES BE WITH YOU!
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